
 

MEMBERS WARNED VERSUS 
DISCLOSING PHILHEALTH 

INFORMATION

We have received reports about certain lending agencies requesting 
for PhilHealth information specifically the applicant’s name and 
PhilHealth Identification Number in order to expedite the process of 
loan applications.

Upon verification, we have noted that such information are being used 
not for its intended purpose, but rather to access members’ records 
through our Member Inquiry Facility.

As such, we call on our members to exercise extreme caution when 
being asked of their PhilHealth related information, and to immediately 
report the matter to the nearest PhilHealth Regional or Local Health 
Insurance Office, to our 24/7 Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442, 
or through actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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